
 
 
Cross-board Section Long-term Projects in the Humanities and Social Sciences 

Term of office 2024 – 2028 

This cross-board section annually evaluates new proposals for admission as a long-term project in a 

comparative process. The evaluation is based on peer review and takes into account the specific 

evaluation criteria for long-term projects. For each meeting members of the review boards for the 

Humanities and Social Sciences are selected considering the subject area of the proposal, board 

members‘ availability and conflicts of interest. Depending on the proposals that need to be 

evaluated, members of the following review boards may participate in the evaluation of the 

proposals: 

Review board 1.11 Ancient Cultures 

Review board 1.12 History 

Review board 1.13 Art History, Music, Theatre and Media Studies 

Review board 1.14 Linguistics 

Review board 1.15 Literary Studies 

Review board 1.16 Social and Cultural Anthropology, Non-European Cultures, Jewish Studies and 

Religious Studies 

Review board 1.17 Theology 

Review board 1.18 Philosophy 

Review board 1.21 Educational Research 

Review board 1.22 Psychology 

Review board 1.23 Social Sciences 

Review board 1.24 Economics 

Review board 1.25 Jurisprudence 

 

Contacts in the DFG head office: 

Humanities and Cultural Studies:  Social and Behavioural Sciences: 

Dr. Nora Böttcher    Dr. Eckard Kämper 

Tel.: 0228/885-2693    Tel.: 0228/885-2270 

Nora.Boettcher@dfg.de   Eckard.Kaemper@dfg.de 

 

Administrative questions: 

Sigrid Claßen 

Tel.: 0228/885-2209 

Sigrid.Classen@dfg.de 
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